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Dear Parents, 

 

Happy New Year 2020! We pray everyone had a wonderful and Blessed Christmas, 
while celebrating Christ’s birth! It’s hard to believe that a new year is here. Thank you 
for sharing your child with us. We are blessed not only having them in our class, but 
the best part is the joy to watch all of the children learn and grow.  
 
Last month the children enjoyed their “hands on experience” of making their very 
own Christmas ornaments and other projects. The feel of the glue, and the bright 
color paint on their fingers, brought looks of “awe”, and big smiles on their little 
faces! They also loved  practicing for the Christmas program and singing those special 
songs. Thank you to the parents and grandparents who came to enjoy this special 
time with our class and everybody else there. We want to thank each and every one of 
you parents for the special gifts you gave us this Holiday Season! We truly appreciate 
it!  
 
This month our focus will be how God is patient with us, and how He can help us be 
patient with others! We will be emphasizing the Epiphany, when the wise kings come 
to worship Jesus following the star-Matthew 2:1-11. We will be talking about winter 
and all the wonderful things that go with it. Our class will be joining the Lions class 
for a pajama and movie fun day on the 15th and 16th of this month. 
 
We want to start 2020 by thanking God for His son Jesus Christ, and all our many 
blessings! We want to thank Him especially at this time for all our children and their 
families.  
We are planning a big year with faith, hope, joy, and lots of love for our students in 
Tiger classroom.   

 

Dates to Remember:  
 

January 1                  ECM CLOSED- New Year’s Day  
January 2-3              No Preschool- Full Time Students Only 

January 6                  Epiphany 

January 6                  Preschool Resumes  
January 12               Baptism Marker 11am-12:30pm 

January 24               Program Closed- Teacher in-Service                                            
January 22               Parent Chapel Lesson/Lunch 11am in KS 

January 27-31        National Lutheran Schools Week  
 
 

  
Serving Christ with Love,  
Mrs. Klarita, Mrs. Sarah 


